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We have been busy with tests, in 

particular the practice EDEXCEL 

exams. We will continue to sit these 

exams during the next month as 

well as continuing to take our unit 

tests. Please remember to register 

for the EDEXCEL exams with the 

BES. The deadline is in a few days!  

In our English lessons we will 

complete the unit and then move on 

to the next unit, where we will read 

plays and work on writing a short 

recount, editing our work, and 

trying to answer literal and 

inference questions. We will also 

revise tenses.  

In Maths we are starting the second 

book and so we will go back to 

subtracting, multiplying and dividing 

by multiples of 10, and multiplying 

and dividing fractions and decimals.   

In Science we will move on to 

reversible and irreversible changes.   

In Geography we will be looking into 

weather and climate.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In History we will continue learning 

about Libya and the people who 

have shaped this country.  

 

       

 

Remember that being on time is a 

sign of respect towards others. 

Please make sure your child is in 

school before 8.00.  Latecomers 

disturb the class, and tests will not 

be repeated.  

Please remember that the school will 

be closed for the half-term holiday 

from 14th – 17th February.  

As always, if you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel free to 

contact Ms Omeash and make an 

appointment.  
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